
 

 

Our dear brother, Tony LaHogue, passed into the spiritual world Thursday 
evening, Jan. 4 
 
Queens Family Church 
January 5, 2024 
 

Dear Family: 

 

Our dear brother, Tony LaHogue, a Queens, NY member, passed into the spiritual world the evening of 

Jan. 4. He contracted Dengue fever while he and Ria were house-sitting for a blessed family in Barbados, 

and he subsequently suffered a heart attack. 

 

We ask for prayers for Tony, wife Ria, their son Michael and his family, and daughter Alishia and her 

family. 

 

Here is the link to the Google spreadsheet so that we can join in prayer as a community: 

 

docs.google,com/spreadsheets/d/1o0sDCU8Opstkoy6AviOz3hlhy9nvYjtIQRAfGjswplY/edit?usp=sharin

g 

 

God bless all, 

 

Queens Family Church 

 

 

 


